Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 908

From: I
To: Community Support and Services Committee

Subject: 4March22 Allan Trembath - Objection to the Covid 19 Emergency powers being extended to Oct 2022
Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 10:47:44 AM

Dear CSSC,

I strongly object to the proposed extension of the Covid 19 Emergency Powers to October
2022.

I lost my job of 24 years during these powers and strongly defend these powers being
dropped.

All around the world countries are returning to normal.
This morning, even Canada are returning to normal after 14th March 2022

Is Queensland going against this over whelming trend?.

Regards

Allan Trembath
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